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Dear Dan,

Government and Lyme Update

As mentioned in our recent extraordinary newsletter, A Current Affair aired a segment
on Lyme disease which raised awareness of the disease and the everyday plight
endured by so many of our community members.

In response to this segment, and multiple other requests from the media and public,
the Commonwealth Department of Health released a media statement. You can read
the media statement here.

While it certainly isn't the end of our work, we would like to acknowledge the following
excerpt below in particular. This excerpt is indicative of a shifting tide:

“In the meantime doctors must always use their best clinical judgement as to the


http://eepurl.com/zcSsb
http://us5.campaign-archive2.com/home/?u=e5bfc416ce201effce19bc5d4&id=93ca61fbaf
http://us5.campaign-archive2.com/feed?u=e5bfc416ce201effce19bc5d4&id=93ca61fbaf

cause of any illness their patients may be experiencing and act accordingly.”

Remember you can keep up-to-date with all our interactions with all levels of
Government here.

Lyme Ed: Ask The Doctor - Part 4

The fourth installment in our Six part series with Dr Yeoh
discusses proteins and is available here

Missed one? Access all the previous installments here.

(Image source: Nurse, Pixabay 2013)

Under Our Skin Sequel: Emergence

The team behind the Lyme disease documentary called Under Our Skin released a
sequel recently entitled Emergence. The sequel follows up with some of the patients
from the original documentary seven years later.

It is well worth the watch, see if you can spot some of the familiar Australian faces
advocating for Lyme recognition in Australia in the documentary.

You can order your copy of both films here or watch the trailer here.

A salute to TAGS

8 Cast your mind back to a time when there was no Facebook or
l online email groups, but only face-to-face support groups, letter
2= writing and a post box!

- The Lyme Disease Association of Australia (LDAA) is proud to
# introduce to you a very special guest; Terry Moore. Terry was
one of the founding members of TAGS (Tick Alert Group
Support).

Today, we are going back to the 80's (when Lyme was confirmed in Australia) to say
thanks and to hear Terry's perspective on the Lyme situation today. You can read
Terry's interview with the LDAA here.

(Image source: Terry Moore, 2014)




As It Happened: Event Reports

Bunnings BBQ Noosaville:

A GREAT time was had at the Bunnings BBQ at Noosaville on September 27th 2014.
Multiple volunteers covered a full day rotation, all doing their best to balance their
health needs and passion to make a difference.

We raised funds and handed out somewhere between 500-600 brochures! Always
humbling, there were several people’s lives that may have been saved because of
learning about Lyme in Australia. People are SO grateful to be heard, have options
with hope to go on to explore answers to regaining their health.

We would like to say thank you - to the organiser, Diana Hunter and each volunteer on
the day (you know who you are). As always, one of the highlights of the day was the
sharing of conversations and camaraderie along with the tangible difference that was
made for others.

Gladdy Day Fundraisers:

Three ladies from New South Wales got together and
held two events during September around the
Newcastle area. Their mission was to raise money for
research and to raise awareness for Lyme disease, an
often underdiagnoised health issue in Australia.

Several hundred Lyme green balloons were handed out at each event, lolly bags were
sold along with a great range of Gladdy fundraising merchandise. Lots of
conversations were had about Lyme disease and several people related to the topic
and made reference to the very recent segment that had been aired by ACA.

Thanks ladies for your efforts and for two great days of talking to the public!

Coming Up: October/November

WA Lyme Association Health Seminars:

A reminder about our WA colleagues upcoming seminars:



Seminar 1:

Date: Saturday 25 October 2014
Location: East Perth, Western Australia
Time: For individual timings and to purchase a ticket please see here.

Seminar 2:

Date: Saturday 29 November 2014
Location: Bridgetown, Western Australia
Time: For individual timings and to purchase a ticket please see here.

TIP: The half-day health seminar are for health professionals only!

Bee's 4x4 Adventures Annual Charity Weekend:

Bee's 4x4 Adventure and Bylong Creek 4x4 Park are generously hosting a camping
and 4x4 weekend to raise money for the Lyme community!

Funds raised will be donated to the Lyme Disease Association of Australia and the
Karl McManus Foundation.

What's happening?

This will be a chance for all 4x4 and motorbike enthusiast’s to “get out bush”and use
the tracks at the Bylong Creek 4x4 Park. It's also the perfect opportunity to drive, ride,
bush-walk or just sit back and relax in the beautiful surrounds.

When?
¢ 10:00am Saturday 29th to 3:00pm Sunday 30th November 2014
Cost?

e The entry fee is $15.00 per person, per day. An additional $10 per motorbike or
quad bike, per day.

e The fee includes access to the campgrounds and unlimited use of the tracks,
which range from beginner to advanced levels.

e Entry for pets and kids under 15yrs is free.

Amenities/What do | bring?

e Bylong 4x4 Park has basic amenities (drop toilets) and a tank for drinking water



ONLY on site.

There are no showers and there is a ‘take your rubbish home’ policy.
You can camp in one of the two campgrounds or bush camp in your own
secluded spot around the park.

You can bring a caravan, campervan, camper trailer, tent or swag.
Motorbikes, quad-bikes and 4x4 vehicles are all welcome on the tracks.

More information or RSVP?

e You can access more information and RSVP via the Facebook event page here.
e Alternatively, email Janice Foster.

Any fine print?

e Drivers use the park at their own risk and all child bike-riders must wear full
safety gear — no exceptions!

We're recruiting!

The LDAA is currently seeking more volunteers to fill the following voluntary positions:

1. Secretary - are you good with detail? Are you an organisational guru? Do you
know your way around a virtual office, then contact us with a bit about yourself
and your sKkills via our contact us form here.

2. Medical Copywriter - Do you have medical or science copy writing or even
research experience? We've got some exciting things happening and we need
your help, contact us here.

We'll be happy to send you a volunteer application form and touch base with you about
your ideas and skill sets to contribute towards making Australia a better place for
Lyme patients!

A Word From The Committee

Obviously the most significant and recent experience for many Lyme patients was the
validation of the ACA story. With the exception of the 'bulls eye rash', all of our
feedback from the community was positive.

The LDAA would like to say a huge thank you to the Lyme patients who initiated the
story — A job well done!

We've also had a spike in requests for brochures and other support for raising
awareness. Thank you! It truly takes a village! Each and every conversation you



have or flyer you share has the potential to save a life and/or prevent someone from
ending up with advanced/chronic Lyme — priceless.

Yours in Green,

Sharon Whiteman | President; and
Michelle Kelly | Newsletter Editor (Yes, she's back!)
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